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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to  

both our school and Little Lizards parents 

 

We break up for the Easter Holiday at 1.30pm on Friday 5th April.  

Little Lizards closes at 3.15pm.  

Please note there will be no after school club on this day. 

 

Tag Rugby & Football Club 

Tag Rugby has now finished and will resume again on Monday 29th April.  

As we break up next Friday at 1.30pm there will be no football club next week 
 

 

Small School Football League 

A reminder, that all of our football matches will now take place from 4.15pm at 

Helston School on Monday 1st April.  We are due to play Crowan, Godolphin, Sithney 

and Trannack schools – Good Luck Team! 
 

 

Cross Country League & Neve! 

Well done to all of our Cross Country runners who competed in the league 

race at Helston School on Tuesday afternoon. Thank you to Miss Wells 

and everyone who supported the children during each race. The next race 

is due to take place on Tuesday 30th April at Mullion School from 4pm. 

This event will be for our junior children only.   

 

Congratulations to Neve who represented Landewednack yesterday afternoon at the Cornwall School 

Games Cross Country Finals in Newquay. We know that Neve ran brilliantly and are waiting for 

clarification of her final position.  Well done Neve – we are very proud of you! 

 

 

 



                                                     

 

Kittiwakes Residential Trip  

Please could the final balance for this trip be paid in full by 31st May. Instalments of any amount can 

be made up until that time if parents would prefer to stagger the cost. Do see Mrs Tattersall if you 

are unsure of how much is owed.  

 

Potting Compost! 

If anyone has any spare potting compost that they would kindly let the children in 

Seagulls class have they would be very appreciative. Please see Miss Beirne if you 

are able to help. Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs will resume again after the Easter Holiday from Monday 29th April. 

Cricket Club with Mr Mitchell will now replace Netball on Wednesday afternoon. Please see Lyndsay 

Bray if your child would like to join.  
 

Monday – Tag Rugby – Mr Heaton - Years 3-6 

Tuesday – KS1 Yoga – Miss Holden – Finishes at 4.15pm  

Wednesday – Cricket Club - Years 3-6  

Thursday – NO CLUB  

Friday – Football – Jamie and Dan - Years 1-6 
 

Little Lizards Cookery Club 

The Little Lizards Cookery Club concludes on Monday 1st April for Group A and for 

the following children: 

Group A –Monday 1st April – Bailey, Willow, Theo, Elliot, Harry W, Charlie R, Cody, 

and Holly. 

Group B – Monday 29th April & Monday 13th & 20th May – Bryher, Lewis, Finley, Zevi, Aza, Teagan, 

Ayse & Milli-Rose. 
 

A reminder, that the cost of each session is £2.50 which can be paid weekly or ideally in one payment 

of £7.50, prior to the start of your child’s club date.  

 

Carn to Cove Accommodation Request 

We are soon to hosting another production from the theatre company Carn to Cove and have been 

asked to see if four of the actors may be accommodated for two nights (18th & 19th May) somewhere 

in the village. There are no paid expenses and this would be treated as free gesture. However show 

tickets are available for those who are able to host any of the 4 actors. Please see Mrs Green or 

Lyndsay Bray if you think you may be able to help.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB
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Easter Fayre  

Thank you to everyone who came to our Easter Fayre yesterday 

afternoon. It was a lovely event and we also thank the School 

Association for organising the Easter Egg Hunt for the children in 

the morning and the fabulous Fayre. The final total raised during 

the afternoon is still being counted and will be announced next 

week.  It’s fair to say that a good time was had by all.  

Congratulations to the winners of the “Decorate an Egg” competition. All of the entries were 

fantastic and it made judging them a very difficult task indeed! Thank you to our friends from Open 

the Book who judged all of the eggs.  

                   
 

 



                                                     

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                     

Lunch Menu 

Your child should have come home with the new lunch menu which comes in to effect after the Easter 

holiday. 

 

Steve Pilbeam 

On a sad note we were sorry to hear of the passing of Mr Steve Pilbeam who had been a friend of the 

school for some time. Mr Pilbeam had worked with our children over the years, though poor health 

had prevented him for doing this for some time. As he lived so close to the school playground we were 

always grateful for the use of his electric (by running a very long extension cable from the school!) at 

each of our Sports Days! For those wishing to attend, Mr Pilbeam’s funeral will be held on Tuesday 2nd 

April at 1pm at Camborne Crematorium. We wish to send our sincere condolences to Mr Pilbeam’s 

family.  

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Monday 1st April – Small School Football League from 4.15pm 

Friday 5th April – Break Up for Easter Holiday – 1.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April – Return to School  

Monday 29th April – After School Clubs resume after the Easter Holidays 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

Wednesday 8th May – Cultural Day - School & Little Lizards will be CLOSED on this day 

Thursday 16th May – Landewednack School Governors Meeting. 4.30pm 

Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

Monday 3rd June – Class Photographs 

Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day from 1pm on the school field  

Tuesday 11th June - Sports Day – Rain Off Day 

Wednesday 12th June – Cluster Sports at Mullion School from 1pm. Selected Years 3-6 involved 

Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July – Kittiwakes residential trip to Bristol 

Friday 19th July – Summer Celebration on the school field. Time TBC…… 

Monday 22nd July – Little Lizards & Year 6 Leavers Assembly from 1.30pm. All Welcome. 

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Thursday 5th September – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance. 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July 2020- INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

